17, BaTTERY PLACE,

NEW YORK.

May 2, 1939.

Dear Mre. Clement:

We do not seem to be making much
rogress in getting the Jacksonville Surveyor's
. report in the case of the Yacht "MOANA".
] I enclose a copy of Mre. Boyle's
1 latest advices regarding the vessel,which indicates
that he expects to finish the survey at Mismi

sometime in the future.
With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

P.E.Clement ,Esqe,
LONDON.

© 2020

} A€ Lloyd's Register
L Wb (o GaB)



